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Hello Dear! 

As a care home provider in Oregon, I'm deeply concerned about House Bill 3838 and 

the impact it will have on those I care for. Adult foster care homes are different from 

other types of long-term care facilities, so this bill will greatly affect our industry and 

push most of the care home to closure. Please reconsider the impact of this bill on 

small adult foster care homes businesses  and the vulnerable people we serve and 

oppose HB3838.  

Thank you!  


